BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of August 4, 1966 - TOWN PLANNING Members present: Robert M. Chase J. Eugene Corriveau

The form "A" application, Approval Not Required, of a plan on Cranberry Meadow Rd. which was presented at the last meeting, was withdrawn upon request of Augusto Baglini who represented Wilfred Remillard, the owner.

A letter of approval was received from Gerard Daigle. Highway Supt., stating the the following three streets, Standish Rd., Arapahoe Rd., and Apache Rd., in the Pilgrim Village Subdivision meet with Planning Board specifications except for street signs and post which are of the type not accepted by the town.

A plan of the new well site on Taunton Street, showing lots to be conveyed to the Bellingham Water Dept., was signed by members present as Approval Not Required.

Because of a lack of a quorum, no official business was transacted.

Meeting adjourned at 10:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Joan M. Giard, Clerk

APPROVED AS READ:

J. lugere Corriveau